

**Wolverhampton and Bilston A C Minutes and Action Plan  
Meeting 12 April 2018**



In attendance: Ruth Burton (RB) Chair, Alex Nwenwu (AN), Clova Court (CC), Derrick Harding (DH), Glen Lock (GL), Mary Harding (MH), Michael Walters (MW), Noel McKakly (NM), Tina Smith (TS), Tracy Cresswell (TC), Trudi Lisseman (TL), Vicky Bryan (VB), Wes Campion (WC)

Agenda Item		Action
1.	<p><b>Apologies</b></p> <p>Beth Keska Davies, Dave Smith, Fiona Hancock, Jane Johnson, John Abbiss, Mark Marshall, Pete Stark,</p>	
2.	<p><b>Minutes of previous meeting</b></p> <p>Minutes of previous meeting held on 15 March 2018 were approved by the Chair</p>	
3.	<p><b>Actions / Matters Arising from Previous Meeting</b></p> <p>Please see attached Action Plan</p>	
4.	<p><b>Finance</b></p> <p>Bank A/C no 1- £32,018.92 Bank A/C no 2 - £4,011.00 B/Soc - £30,217.54 Lloyds 50<sup>th</sup> Bank A/C - £181.00 Total - £66,428.46</p>	
5.	<p><b>Team Managers Report</b></p> <p>RB - Fordhouses Fast 5K. Went well, over 100 entries</p> <p>Sutton Park Relays – Men finished 8<sup>th</sup>. Women finished well</p>	
6.	<p><b>Health &amp; Safety</b></p> <p>Containers have been cleaned out, please keep them tidy !!!</p>	
7.	<p><b>Fixtures &amp; Transport</b></p> <p>21 April – YDL LAG U13/U15 – Short on U13 boy athletes 29 April – YDL UAG U17/U20</p>	

	To attract athletes could we offer an award type scheme for those who attend every event?	
8.	<p><b>New Members/ Resignations/Transfers</b></p> <p>22 new members 2 resignation Niall Price, Ellis Greatrex 0 transfers</p> <p>Gwyn James has resigned from the committee, there is a vacancy for a committee member</p>	
9.	<p><b>Staffordshire Championships 12 May – volunteers wanted</b></p> <p>A massive plea for Marshalls' to help out on the day. Around 15 would be required to be involved in setting up from 8.00am to carpark marshalling, results runners, an announcer</p>	
10.	<p><b>AOB</b></p> <p>GL – AGM of B'ham League, a special mention was made to W&amp;BAC for our markings and Marshalls.</p> <p>MH – 25 Marshalls are needed for W'ton ½ marathon as we have been selected to receive a percentage from the funds.</p> <p>AN – if anyone wants anything put onto website or social media, please contact him by email.</p> <p>NM on behalf of FH – are we having a talk on mental health? Long jump coach, sprints coach and javelin coach required. MH is happy to coach throws on a Tuesday. T&amp;F coaching needs to be more structured.</p> <p>WC – we need more coaches, we have lots of running coaches but not enough track &amp; field</p> <p>TC – XC tickets on sale, only sold 107</p> <p>RB -Track closed 23,24,25 April for cleaning. May be open on 26 dependent on weather. Stadium closed on 3<sup>rd</sup> May for voting but pun run is on</p> <p>VB – could we juggle times of T&amp;F sessions and running sessions so that people/coaches who run could possibly help out or take part in T&amp;F</p> <p>The club have 2 wheelchair bikes, (cost approx. £3,500 each) one of which has been loaned out to a non-club member Mike Green who has been using it for the last 18 months. A discussion took place and the question was asked should Mike join the club or buy it or should we have it back. A majority thought he should purchase the bike for around £1,500 or return the bike.</p> <p>Throughout November there will be disruptions at Aldersley therefore we can't host any events.</p>	
11.	<b>Date and Time of Next Meeting 10<sup>th</sup> May 2018 at 8.00pm</b>	

